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From: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox

Sent: Monday, 15 May 2023 9:59 AM

To:

Subject: FW: Change of boundaries for North West Central.

¢7o

From: Sheila Geer [

Sent: Saturday, 13 May 2023 3:49 PM
To: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox <boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au>
Subject: Change of boundaries for North West Central.

[External Email] This email was sent from outside the organisation. Be cautious, particularly with links and
attachments.
‘PAM emails must be reported to the Helpdesk.

To whom it may concern

I am concerned by a report | have just read which states that the Government is asking for consideration to get rid of
the seat of North West Central and create another metropolitan seat.

While | understand and generally support the idea of ‘one vote one value’ this does not equate to satisfactory
representation in some circumstances, this is one of them.

After living and working in most areas of regional WA for the last 50 years | know first hand that city people have
little to no knowledge of regional matters and most have less care for those matters. | speak to many people who
have been no further north than Joondalup and consider going to the Busselton/ Margaret River area the pinnacle
of their outback adventuring.

Regional WA is, as we know, the economic powerhouse of the State and, yes, many of the people who work in the

rea are FIFO and live in the metro area but not all by any means. Many of us live and work in the regions and we do
deserve to be consulted. If this goes ahead people out of the metropolitan will be well and truly forgotten and the
problems that will bring over a few years will be devastating to the whole state.

Yours,
Sheila Beer

Karakin. WA. 6044
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